
 
 
My name is David Groff I live in Portland at 4205 SE Ramona 
Street.  I am part of the Leaven Sacred Organizing team and a 
member of Westminster Presbyterian Church   
 
I urge you to pass HB3193 because it will provide a margin of 
support to farmworkers who have to work under difficult climate 
and weather conditions to ensure that all of us have ample food to 
eat. A permanent relief fund will give the government a way of 
responding to events like the heat dome of a few years ago and 
enable farm workers to avoid having to choose between their own 
personal safety and feeding their families. 


